
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
22nd May 2025                                                                                            
 
Dear Parents, 
 
 
Lower School Gala (Years 1 and 2) 
  
This will take place on Friday 27th June from 13:00 to 14:00.  Children will be taken to and 
from Sale Leisure Centre by coach and will return to school after the gala. Due to the nature 
of the pool and the logistics in place, the core aim of this gala is to allow the younger children 
to showcase the progress and confidence made with their swimming. There will be NO 
Upper School swimming lessons on this day. 
 
Requirements and Spectators 
 
All children should come to school in PE kit to wear for the whole day. They are asked to 
bring TWO towels with their swimming kit, one to sit on and one to use to keep warm. 
Parents and grandparents are very welcome to attend the event, especially as Sale offers a 
large viewing gallery. Parking is available at the rear of the leisure centre.  
 
We look forward to celebrating our Foresters’ achievements in swimming this year.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
​

 
 
Graeme Booth  
Headmaster 
 
 

 


